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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 I am sorry for the large amount of communication recently, hopefully this will calm down soon. I wanted to send 

this to all parents and carers so you are all in the loop about what the school is doing.  

 Attached is a letter and a form for key workers. This is so we can update our records from our previous list and to 

clarify the reasons for key worker status.  

 If you are a key worker, please download the form and email it back to the school by Sunday at 5pm please. 

 We are trying very hard to be fair and equitable and as you can imagine everyone's circumstances are different. We 

will be reviewing these forms next week (as stated in the letter) as we are trying to ensure that we keep the children 

in school to a minimum while we have a very infectious strain of COVID in the country. If you are a keyworker and 

can keep your child at home, please do this as the smaller the numbers in school the better it is for everyone.  

 Again, I thank you for your cooperation and for all of you who are trying your best to help us at this time.  

 We do not like turning people away, but I hope you understand that in some cases we have to.  

 Keep Safe, 

  

Mr Church 

 


